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Let the good times roll!Let the good times roll!Let the good times roll!Let the good times roll!    

R.J. Harrington comes of age this month with the 

advent of his 30th birthday. R.J. and his brother 

Bobby are two of the most eligible men around 

town. I’m sure it won’t be long before we hear 

wedding bells at South Spoon Ranch. Dixie 

Green has been a long-term attachment for R.J. 

Maybe the two will finally tie the knot?? 

Another Another Another Another ooooil il il il sssstriketriketriketrike    

Another big oil strike for Harrington Oil, the 

second one this year, has just been announced.  

Bobby Harrington will manage the new field. 

Bobby recently joined the family business after 

completing a degree in finance in Houston. Good 

luck, Bobby, in your new role. 

Lucille Lucille Lucille Lucille wwwwins ins ins ins aaaanother nother nother nother ttttrophyrophyrophyrophy    

Lucille Harrington has added yet another trophy 

to her collection for her outstanding 

horsewomanship.  

She won the barrel race at the Perm Creek Rodeo 

last month. Congratulations, Lucille! 

Congratulations also go to Sue Helen Butler for 

winning the bucking bronco prize at the same 

rodeo. 

New addition for the ButlersNew addition for the ButlersNew addition for the ButlersNew addition for the Butlers    

The Butlers have just acquired Tinsel Toes, a top 

thoroughbred mare of Blazing Blue and Diamond 

Dazzle. With such good lineage, I think we can 

expect great things from Tinsel Toes at next 

year’s Perm Creek Rodeo. 

New New New New ddddoctor at Boboctor at Boboctor at Boboctor at Bobccccat Road Surgeryat Road Surgeryat Road Surgeryat Road Surgery    

The new doctor has finally arrived at Bobcat Road 

Surgery, Dr Drew Morrison. Dr Morrison is 

originally from Houston and replaces the recently 

retired Dr Clark, a general practitioner in this 

town for over thirty years. 

Crystal Harrington to open Crystal Harrington to open Crystal Harrington to open Crystal Harrington to open ttttown own own own ffffairairairair    

Crystal Harrington has gracefully agreed to open 

this year’s Perm Creek fair next month. 

The town wants to thank Mrs. Harrington for 

agreeing to attend this event and for her generous 

donation which allows this fete to take place each 

year. 

I’d also like to take this opportunity to remind 

everyone that all entries for the fete produce 

competitions have to be made by the end of this 

month to Mrs A Busybody at Box K Ranch. 

This year’s fair is to be held on the first Saturday 

in August. Hope to see y’all there. 

The Ranch RustlerThe Ranch RustlerThe Ranch RustlerThe Ranch Rustler    strikes again!strikes again!strikes again!strikes again!    

Another horse has been stolen, this time from 

neighboring Dog-Leg Creek. Be extra vigilant 

until this criminal is caught.  

Other newsOther newsOther newsOther news    

The Beaver Road Gym has just gained a new 

fitness instructor, Rick Harper. Contact Rick at 

the gym if you feel you need a fitness assessment. 

The local children’s charity wants to thank Miss 

Dixie Green for her recent fundraising work. The 

kindergarten now has enough money in their 

“roof fund” for the required building repairs. 

 


